
ACCESS DURING  
ROAD MAINTENANCE 
Between December 2023 and the end of October 
2024, the City of Vienna will be carrying out high-
way maintenance work inside the Leonard-Bernstein 
Tunnel, which provides access to the Austria Center 
Vienna. Once complete, the scheduled maintenance 
measures will improve the quality of the road for 
motorists while also increasing safety.
During this time drivers will be able to reach the 

Austria Center Vienna ONLY via the northbound 
lane (Donau-City-Strasse access road and the 
„Kagran, Vienna International Center, Donau City“ 
exit from the A22). However, please note that it 
is NOT possible to access from the southbound 
lane as the left turn exit lane is permanently 
closed. Please make sure that you plan your route 
accordingly.
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